
  IM Igor Foygel will give a lecture this Tuesday on the topic of  

    Opening Surprises and how to deal with them 

  The lecture will start at about 6:30 PM. 

  

 
He will also remain at the club for a while as games conclude to take a quick 
look at your game and offer some advice. 

 

  

  Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this month's newsletter  

    http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm 

  
or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under Community, 

then Club. 

    www.MetroWestChess.org 

 

 


